
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     MEDIA CONTACT 
June 9, 2023                   Diane Cross 

CrossD2@Michigan.gov 
 

Maintenance repairs require closing Madison Avenue ramp to 
northbound I-375 in Detroit Monday    

 
DETROIT, Mich. - Weather permitting, Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) 
contract crews will close the Madison Avenue ramp to northbound I-375 at 7 a.m. Monday, 
June 12. The ramp closure is necessary to allow crews to safely repair bridge piers that support 
the ramp above southbound I-375    
 
Ramp traffic will be detoured via southbound Beaubien Street to eastbound Lafayette 
Boulevard back to northbound I-375. The ramp is expected to remain closed until early July. 
 
In addition to the ramp closure, the left lane of southbound I-375 will be closed at Madison 
Avenue, along with the northbound and southbound I-75 ramps to southbound I-375, until late 
June.  
    

### 
 

Driving safely in work zones saves lives!  
Protect MI work zones by taking the pledge. 

 
  www.twitter.com/MDOT_MetroDet | www.facebook.com/MichiganDOT | www.youtube.com/MichiganDOT 
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